





# **AUTUMN 1 NEWSLETTER** September 2024

#### What We Learned

This month, we welcomed little ones into our nursery .We are thrilled to share that they have been reading The Color Monster and The Very Friendly Hedgehog. Through these wonderful stories, children explored various emotions, learning to identify and express their feelings in a fun and engaging way.

In addition to reading, we have been fostering friendships and developing a sense of belonging in our nurturing environment.



Library Visit: October 10

Pajama Day: October 16

Cultural Day: October 21

## Reminders

A kind reminder that some children have been picked up later than the allocated times. Please ensure timely pick-up to help us maintain a smooth schedule.

### Notes;

We are currently focusing on baseline assessments of the children. These assessments help us understand each child's development and learning needs better. We will send the reports to parents in October.

#### STAR OF THE WEEK!

🎉 A round of applause for Adyan Raiu!

Adyan has been awarded the Star of the Week for being kind and helpful. We are so proud of you, Advan Keep It Up!